
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 13, 2024 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
On February 6, 2024 the City of Racine entered into an agreement with Waste Management for 
Landfill Services at their Metro Landfill (Metro RDF).  The agreement stipulated that the cost 
per ton tipping fee is $41.00 through December 31, 2025. 
 
The proposed Amendment One to this contract simply adds Waste Management’s Pheasant Run 
Landfill (RDF) as an additional option for tipping municipal solid waste.  This Amendment is a 
“NO COST” amendment, simply adding an additional facility for disposal.  All tipping fees will 
remain the same as is stipulated in the original contract. 
 
If the Committee agrees, the appropriate action would be to approve Amendment 1 to the 
contract with Waste Management. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ron J. Pritzlaff 

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
     Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 

Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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